
SPEIERHAUS

Dear supporters and  
interested people!

We must protect the SpeierHouse because of an increasing number of anti-Semitic and 
right-wing activists who mark a trail of destruction nationwide.

That means that we will invest money in installing different security elements proposed by the 
local police. Among these are adequate windows, a fence and the renovation of an old fence.
In order to do this, we need your help and financial support.

Please donate a sum for the operation and the security of our unique  
Memorial and Learning Center.

IBAN DE61 5309 3200 0001 0187 01
BIC GENODE 51 ALS

Furthermore, we are looking forward to welcoming new members who pay an annual  
amount of 25 Euros (and perhaps become active themselves in the association).

Our donation account can be found in the margin of our website, alongside with a  
membership application form (download).

For further requests send an email to info@speierhaus.de

Thank you very much for your support!
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